
 
 
Dear Rising Third Grader, 
 
Congratulations on completing the 2nd grade! Let’s keep the momentum going so 
that you are ready for the exciting learning that happens in third grade! This summer, 
take time to read, practice those addition and subtraction facts, and have some FUN.  

READING: Set aside 15 minutes each day for reading. Use the summer reading list 
found online at ​www.stmschool.net ​to help select appropriate books for your reading 
level. Complete activities on the Summer Reading Bingo menu. Have fun!!  

MATH: Addition and subtraction facts 1-20 are important in helping with 
problem-solving and higher level thinking skills. In order to help keep these skills fresh 
and ready for third grade, choose activities from the menu provided and use the IXL 
program online. Make sure you get your user name and password from your teacher. 

These assignments will help make the transition into third grade easier. See you 
all in August! Have a fun summer learning, exploring, and relaxing.  

Ms. Eaton and Mrs. 
Hettrick  


